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IMPORTANT: UPDATE TO SERVICE BULLETIN 563

Notice Information

Ref 10886
Posted Date:

Posted To: General Manager / Business Owner, Technician, Aftersales Manager,
Service Leader / Advisor, Accounts / Admin

Subject: Service/Technical

TOL NOTICE (US&CAN) – May 28, 2019                                          
 TOL Ref. # 10886-SVC
 

IMPORTANT: Update to Service Bulletin 563
 
This past March, Triumph Motorcycles Ltd. initiated a voluntary safety recall regarding a misrouted
coolant hose affecting a specific VIN range of Triumph Speed Twin models.
 
We have discovered a small number of additional VINs that needs to be added to the Service
Bulletin 563 – Coolant Hose Recall. All additional VINs are listed in Appendix A of the attached
Safety Recall Action Notice 563 (Updated Appendix A) PDF.
 
PLEASE NOTE:

Our systems are now updated to reflect the additional SB563 VINs.

The English language version of Service Bulletin 563 has been re-issued to Issue 2 and is now
Live on Triumph Online (TOL). Issue 2 takes in count the additional VINs on Appendix A.  

 
We apologize for the inconvenience this may cause, but we are taking this action in the interest of
our customers’ personal safety and satisfaction with our products. We thank you in advance for your
cooperation.
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Regional Manager or call Triumph Customer Support
at (888) 284-6288.
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